
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)  

 

Further to my letter at the start of September about the possibility of having RAAC in our 

school, we have carefully followed the process and had various surveys completed on 

our buildings, organised by Staffordshire’s property surveyors.  

 

As we thought from the initial surveys, we have now received written confirmation 

that there is no RAAC present here.  

 

Following the difficulties experienced elsewhere in the country, I am pleased to be able 

to share the news that we are not affected, so that we can all feel reassured. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Hugill 

Mr D Hugill 

Headteacher 


